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DERBYSHIRE BRANCH MEETING 

 

 
 

Open to:- 

All standard members & salaried work-based student members  

 
 

Wednesday 30th March 2022  
Beaufort Room - New Bath Hotel DE4 3PX 

 

5.30 p.m. start  
 

Meal provided after the meeting 
 

 

A G E N D A 
 

1. Introductions – Previous meeting 17th November 2021 
2. Officer & Committee post for the Derbyshire Branch 2022/2023 
3. Update on negotiations with employers covered by the Branch  
4. Academy update 
5. Recruitment, retention & engagement with members 
6. Issues from Districts 
7. Regional update 
8. Future meetings? 
9. A.O.B (if possible in advance) 

 
All attendees will be warmly welcomed  
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